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The inaugural European
Performing Arts
Students&rsquo; Association
(EPASA) conference is coming
up to bring performing arts
students together on the 22nd
and 23rd of April 2023 online.

With support from the AEC, the European Performing Arts
Students’ Association (EPASA) will be hosting its inaugural
conference on the 22nd and 23rd April.

This is the first known conference for performing arts students
to come together and discuss topics and policies that matter to
the community and the sector.

Topics for the first conference feature the green agenda,
diversity, championing student voice, digitisation,
internationalisation and so much more. There will also be
opportunities for participants to propose topics that haven’t
been scheduled.

The inaugural conference will also be where EPASA hosts their
first elections. We will be electing the following vacancies:

President
Vice President
Secretary General 
Four open vacancies

Register here.
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